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I	have	a	small	rooftop	solar	system	and	I	am	very	concerned	that	we	do	not	have	
a	fair	price	for	my	solar	energy.	I	want	to	see	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar	
energy.	I	would	like	to	see	some	leadership	from	government,	instead	of	only	
supporting	the	owners	of	large	power	stations.	When	I	changed	to	my	current	
energy	provider	I	asked	about	obtaining	a	smart	meter	-	so	I	could	at	least	use	
my	own	power,	before	sending	excess	to	the	grid.	I	was	told	that	would	happen	
earlier	this	year.	So	far	I	have	not	heard	anything,	except	for	their	invoices.	Our	
Prime	Minister	has	said	on	many	occasions	he	wants	this	to	be	a	clever,	or	smart	
country	-	how	about	this	State	Government	doing	something	smart,	for	a	change,	
and	lead	us	into	a	cleaner	future?




